OUR VOLUNTEERS

Our awesome army of volunteers take ownership for many aspects of running the pub, whilst also augmenting our amazing team of full and part-time staff, especially during busy or holiday periods.

They perform such activities as:

- Volunteer Coordination
- Accounting
- Operations Management
- HR and Payroll
- Publicity including Social Media, Advertising, and Website Management
- Newsletter editing and distribution
- IT Management
- Responses to customer reviews
- Garden maintenance, including flower tubs and hanging baskets
- Building and equipment maintenance
- Event Management (Beer Festivals etc)
- Investor Relations
- Community Liaison
- And so much more......

We thank them all – without them, we would not have been able to make the progress that we have since opening in December 2014.

If you would like to get involved, no problem, just get in touch via our email address (qe@queenelizabethinn.co.uk) or let one of our staff know, and we'll get in touch to see how we may be able to utilise your skills.

CURRENT VOLUNTEERS

Our volunteer Front of House Rota can be found by clicking here:

Please note that you will first need to have been granted access to this file by the Volunteer Coordinator

FoH Volunteer Rota

